
  

 

 

A N N O U N C E M E N T 

 

The Hellenic Statistical Authority informs users that the postponed announcement of the surveys on 

Pre-Primary and Primary Education (Kindergartens and Primary Schools) - end of the school year 

2022/2023 will be published on February 7, 2025.  

      

          

                   

 

HELLENIC REPUBLIC  

 

                
 HELLENIC STATISTICAL AUTHORITY 

DIRECTORATE GENERAL OF STATISTICS  

DIVISION OF SECTORAL STATISTICS  

 Piraeus, February 6, 2025 


